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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/154)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
When does the Department expect to have more detail regarding the amalgamation? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department continues to be closely involved in detailed discussions regarding the 
amalgamation through an Interdepartmental Committee, Heads of Jurisdiction 
workshops, an Implementation Steering Committee and Implementation working 
groups. The governance arrangements are led by the Attorney-General’s Department.  
 


